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Jennifer Rivera (Administration)

From: Danielle Butler <rainey.danielle@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 11:00 PM
To: Beth Garmon (CDI: Planning)
Subject: Fwd: J M Turk/Guth/Stanley Rd

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Beth,  
Can you please add this to the list of letters of opposition? 
 
Thanks so much. 

Blessings,  
Danielle Butler 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Danielle Butler <rainey.danielle@yahoo.com> 
Date: April 17, 2024 at 10:31:59 AM EDT 
To: rhiggins@hallcounty.org, kcooper@hallcounty.org, bpowell@hallcounty.org, 
gpoole@hallcounty.org, jstowe@hallcounty.org 
Cc: Jonathan Butler <Jon.butler5285@gmail.com> 
Subject: J M Turk/Guth/Stanley Rd 

Good morning all, 
 
My husband Jonathan and I live with our four children in Grandview Estates off of J M Turk 
Rd. I am a former Hall County educator and we are proud members of the Mulberry Creek 
community where we are actively involved in local business, church, workout facilities, & 
recreational sports in the area.  
 
We adamantly oppose the rezoning and planned development for the 76 townhomes and 
208 single-family homes. Every neighbor we have spoken with in this area is also 
adamantly opposed to, as well as the homeowners on JM Turk Road and the winery. 
 
It is extremely discouraging to hear that although all five members of the Planning 
Committee unanimously opposed the development and forwarded that recommendation 
to the commissioners, that the Hall county commissioner is still actively considering 
approval and has met with a developer despite strong community opposition. 
 
It is very obvious the project’s attorney has misleadingly suggested minimal opposition 
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when that is clearly untrue.  
 
Some of my children have ball games during the Tuesday meeting at 6 pm & I hate to miss 
watching them play, so I wanted to email in our concerns and voice our STRONG 
OPPOSITION to this rezoning and development.  
 
We’ll be calling later as well.  
 
Thank you for considering what your constituents desire for our community. 
 
Blessings, 
Danielle Butler 


